
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 13/03/2025 8:15:56 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission

13/03/2025

MS Veronica Gerold
- 41 Carawa RD
Cromer NSW 2099

RE: DA2025/0132 - 37 Roseberry Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

I am writing to formally object to the proposed development and opening of a McDonald’s fast
food restaurant at [Proposed Location Address] on the Northern Beaches of Sydney. As a
concerned member of the community, I believe that the presence of a large fast food outlet
such as McDonald’s will have several detrimental impacts on both the local environment and
the health and well-being of residents.




